
which they carry out our functions, in their handling of public funds 
and in their use of whatever influence or knowledge may be accord-
ed to them by virtue of their positions, should be worthy at all times, 
in Canada and abroad, of the trust they have accepted. This Code 
reflects these ideals and that expectation. 

RELATIONS WITH THE PUBLIC 

Employees are expected to conduct themselves in a polite, friendly 
and helpful manner. This is particularly important with respect to 
employees serving abroad, where the public relations aspect of our 
work is usually shared more broadly among all personnel. All 
visitors to our posts, whether Canadian or local, should feel welcome 
and be well looked after. For example, it is as important a respon-
sibility of each employee to give prompt and responsive attention 
to an individual distressed Canadian as it is for post management 
to arrange carefully for visits of official delegations. 

As a rule the help provided by our posts to visitors is' welcomed 
and appreciated. Visitors may, however, make unreasonable 
demands on post resources. In such circumstances employees should 
use discretion, judgement and common sense. Where demands 
would constitute an improper use of Canadian Government resources 
because, for example, they might result in the unwarranted expen-
diture of post funds, the situation should be tactfully explained and, 
if necessary, Headquarters informed. 

DISCRIMINATION 

The Public Service Employment Act, Section 12, forbids 
discrimination in the selection of employees on grounds of sex, race, 
national origin, colour or religion, and the Fair Employment Prac-
tices incorporated in the Canada Labour Code also apply to public 
service employees. An Anti-Discrimination Branch has been 
established within the Public Service Commission to investigate 
allegations of discrimination in the public service. Under the Canadian 
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